
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21st February 2022 
 

Towneley Garden Centre Trip 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
In Irwell, learning this week is based around Jack and the Beanstalk and students will be 
undertaking activities within this theme. On Thursday 24th February we would like to visit Towneley 
Garden Centre to purchase seeds for them to then plant. We are asking for a donation of 50p per 
child. Please complete the consent form below to enable your child to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
L Gibbons 
Class Teacher 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Towneley Garden Centre Trip (Please return to L.Gibbons) 

 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________________________  
            
 
 I consent for my child to go to Towneley garden centre and have enclosed 50p contribution. 
 
 I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there has been no  

changes since September 2021. 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
 
 
 
 


